
Notice of Availability of HIPAA Notice of Privacy Practices  
 
ICSVEBA 
1256 Broadway, El Centro, CA 92243 
10/1/2023 
 
To: Participants in the Comprehensive, Basic, Bronze, COB, and SIMNSA options 
 
From: HR Benefits Department and your ICSVEBA Administrator 
 
Re: Availability of Notice of Privacy Practices 
 
The Comprehensive, Basic, Bronze, COB, and SIMNSA (each a “Plan”) maintains a Notice of Privacy 
Practices that provides information to individuals whose protected health information (PHI) will be used or 
maintained by the Plan. If you would like a copy of the Plan's Notice of Privacy Practices, please contact 
your HR Benefits Department or your HIPAA Privacy Contact Person.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 


